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From: Jan & Ken [kjhurk@bigpond.net.au] 
Sent: Monday, 27 April 2009 8:26 PM 
To: NSW Redistribution 
SUbject: seat of Riverina 

Please retain the current boundaries for the seat of Riverina.
 
Country areas may have less population, but combining the seats would lead to very large areas of country which
 
would be difficult to represent with any success.
 
Jan & Ken Hurcum
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